
Dear Reynoldsburg City Schools Community, 

As you know, our current Superintendent, Dr. Melvin J. Brown has been named the new
Superintendent of Schools in Montgomery, Alabama. At the April 19th, 2022 Board of Education
Meeting, board members voted to use the talents of Finding Leaders as our contracted firm for
the Superintendent search to find our next leader for Reynoldsburg City Schools. We wanted to
provide you with the timeline of important dates for our search, as we will need your input in the
coming weeks to make sure that our community's voice is heard as we find the next leader to
support our students and staff.

The timeline, as provided by Finding Leaders, is as follows:

April 22 - Finding Leaders advertises the Superintendent position.

May 2 - Focus Group Meetings for staff and community members will be held.
(A more detailed schedule for these events will be released soon.)

May 13 - Application deadline for candidates.

Finding Leaders will then complete screening/interviews of applicants.

May 14 - Finding Leaders will present their semi-finalists to the BOE based on the BOE
Profile and Focus Group feedback

May 18 and 19 - BOE conducts semi-finalist interviews

May 23 - BOE and Stakeholder Groups conduct final interviews

By May 27- Selection of Superintendent

No later than August 1 - Superintendent Contract begins

The Reynoldsburg City Schools Board of Education is committed to finding the most qualified
candidate to lead our District into the next phase of its journey to develop leaders who Impact
the NOW and Innovate the FUTURE. We hope to see you at one of the focus group sessions so
that you can provide feedback to Finding Leaders about your hopes and dreams for our next
District leader.

Sincerely, 

Deborah Dunlap, Board of Education President

Angela Abram, Board of Education Vice President


